GOVERNOR OF JAKARTA

Jakarta, 26 September 2018

Mr. Park Won-scon,

Mayor of Seoul

Seoul Metropolitan Government
Kaorea

Dear Mayor Park,

The 18" Asian Games 2018 in Jakarta and Palembang, ndonesia with the
Energy of Asia has been proven to inspire all athletes from the Asian countries in
creating the best achievements from each sports disiplines in the Asian Garnes 2018.
Paiticularly Jakarta Capital City Government is very honored to host the Asian Games
2018 with all the professional preparation and fully supporting a success of the Asian
Games in Jakarta. ’

In addition, the Jakarta Capital City Government has been planning and
preparing a badminton tournament among Jakarta's Sister City after the organizing of
the Asian Games 2018. In the spirit of young and gifted athletes, the badminton
tournament will invite the junior badminton players from Jakarta’s sister cities as the
main aim at increasing the experiences of sports and strengthening international
friendship. At this occasion, | would like to inform you that Jakarta Capital City
Government will organize "Jakarta Sister City Badminton Tournament” from 18 through
23 November 2018 at the Sumantri Brojonegoro Sports Hall, Jakarta.

On behalf of the Jakarta Capital City Government, | would like to invite the
Seoul Junior Badminton Players Team to join the Jakarta Sister City Badminton
Tournament from 18 through 23 November 2018. As a brief description, the team wil!
set up of 3 (three) female and 4 (four) male players and they must be born the year of
2002 {under 17 years old). The Jakarta Capital City Government wiil provide the
participants with accommodation, local transport and meals durinig their stay in Jakarta
and it will be highly appreciated if the sending city could cover the international tickets
and visa travel document for your team.



For further information and inquiry, | have been assigning Mr. Ratiyono, Head,
Jakarta Youth and Sports Department (email: ratio1959@yahoo.com and fax/telp.
62.21.819.4752/851.5488) and Mr. Muhamad Mawardi, Head, Bureau for
Gubernatorial Affairs and International Cooperation (email: birokdhkin@gmail.com and
telp/fax : 62.21.385.0572) to provide your appointed departments with such information.

Please accept, my best wishes of well-being to you and | am looking forward to
welcoming your Seoul Badminton Team in Jakarta.
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‘*ﬁi;&;gﬁﬁnrés Baswedan, Ph.D.
Governor of Jakarta

Cc. - Mr. Umar Hadi, Indonesian Ambassador for Korea in Seoul
- Mr. Kim Chang Beom, Korean Ambassador for Indonesia in Jakarta



